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Background 
1.          An official invitation has been received from the 77th Plenary Meeting of the Committee 
in 2018. (Invitation attached.) 
  
 
Action 
1.          Members are requested to take note of this document. The invitation of Cote d’Ivoire will 
be presented to the Standing Committee for acceptance at its next meeting scheduled for May 
31, 2017, beginning at 10:00 AM at the Embassy of Australia. 
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Cote d’Ivoire’s Invitation to Host the 77th Plenary Meeting of 
the Committee in 2018 

 
 
 
The International Cotton Advisory Committee (ICAC) is pleased to announce receipt of an official 
invitation from the Government of Cote d’Ivoire to host the 77th Plenary Meeting of the Committee 
in 2018. The invitation is attached. 
 
This invitation was received last Friday in literally the last moments of Mr. José Sette’s tenure as 
Executive Director, and this accomplishment should be credited to his efforts and the goodwill of 
the Government of Cote d’Ivoire. 
 
Cote d’Ivoire is an important cotton producing and exporting country. The most recent plenary 
meeting in Africa was conducted in Cape Town in 2009, and the most recent meeting in the 
Francophone Zone of Sub-Saharan Africa was in Ouagadougou in 2008. A meeting in Cote 
d’Ivoire in 2018 will be in the strategic interests of the Committee in ensuring broad geographic 
participation in the work of the ICAC. 
 
The invitation of Cote d’Ivoire will be presented to the Standing Committee for acceptance at its 
next meeting scheduled for May 31, 2017, beginning at 10:00 AM at the Embassy of Australia.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terry P. Townsend 
Executive Director ad interim 
 
 










